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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:58 PM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 17-2295, 18-0488, 18-1607    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GIyv4:ref ]

Dear members of the OPSB, My family and I strongly oppose the development of the Seneca Wind project (18-
0488-EL-BGN) along with any other proposed wind projects in our area- namely Republic Wind (17-2295-EL-
BGN) and Emerson Creek Wind (18-1607-EL-BGN). Combined these projects will bring over 150 towering 
industrial wind turbines to our rural country-side with proposed heights ranging between 580'-650'. These 
monstrosities will scar our view-shed for years to come and generations of families will suffer from the affects. 
Seneca County, along with our neighboring County's, will suffer financially from lost investments in housing, 
tourism, and population. Wildlife will also suffer as bats and birds will die. Bats in particular are critical to our 
ecosystem and are a major contributor to insect control. With the loss of bats, it is reasonable to assume that 
pesticide use will increase as will the chances of more disease carrying mosquitoes. In the end, I believe the 
negatives outweigh the positives. Ohio's businesses can purchase "renewable energy" credits from out of state 
companies and still do business right here in Ohio. Lets keep Ohio from becoming the next "turbine dumping 
ground" and protect the rural areas that make Ohio special. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Zeman 
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GIyv4:ref 
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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 4:00 PM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 17-2295, 18-0488, 18-1607    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GIyy3:ref ]

Chris Zeman 
6868 E. Twp. Rd. 138 
Republic, OH 44867 
 
Dear members of the OPSB, 
 
My family and I strongly oppose the development of the Seneca Wind project (18-0488-EL-BGN) along with 
any other proposed wind projects in our area- namely Republic Wind (17-2295-EL-BGN) and Emerson Creek 
Wind (18-1607-EL-BGN). Combined these projects will bring over 150 towering industrial wind turbines to our 
rural country-side with proposed heights ranging between 580'-650'. These monstrosities will scar our view-
shed for years to come and generations of families will suffer from the affects. Seneca County, along with our 
neighboring County's, will suffer financially from lost investments in housing, tourism, and population. Wildlife 
will also suffer as bats and birds will die. Bats in particular are critical to our ecosystem and are a major 
contributor to insect control. With the loss of bats, it is reasonable to assume that pesticide use will increase as 
will the chances of more disease carrying mosquitoes. In the end, I believe the negatives outweigh the positives. 
Ohio's businesses can purchase "renewable energy" credits from out of state companies and still do business 
right here in Ohio. Lets keep Ohio from becoming the next "turbine dumping ground" and protect the rural areas 
that make Ohio special. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Zeman 
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GIyy3:ref 
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